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Important Dates (now subject 

to change):

Jan-Oct 2020:  Onsite workshops 

with Ellucian- working with 

consultants to configure the new 

system

Oct 2020-Jan 2021:  Functional 

Testing- Ensuring the system works 

as it should

Feb 2021:  Live Simulation- a 

“virtual” day in the life of a student 

testing the new information system

May 2021:  First semester in 

Colleague- this is what all of the 

excitement is about!  Our “Go Live”

Visit ace.acadiau.ca 

Please note the website is only available 

on-campus.

New Feature: Video
Listen to members of the steering committee 

discuss how they feel the new system will 

improve life at Acadia

Top 2 News Items and 1 FAQ!

1. We hope that you are all staying safe during this 

challenging time.  If you need support in any way 

please reach out.  You are not alone.

2. The Project ACE team is delaying sending out the 

surveys to participants for a few weeks to allow 

people to adjust to the new way of working.

FAQ- Will previously scheduled workshops still 

proceed?

Answer- If you have been invited to a workshop it will 

move forward as planned but will be done virtually.  If 

for some reason it needs to be postponed you will be 

informed of the change as soon as possible.

Have your own question?  Ask them here

https://ace.acadiau.ca/welcome.html
https://ace.acadiau.ca/welcome.html
https://ace.acadiau.ca/connect.html
https://ace.acadiau.ca/videos.html

